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       EAHP President 

Mr. András Süle 
Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87 

Box 11 (4th floor) 1200 Brussels  
 
 

 
 
                           Madrid, February 12th, 2024 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
 
It is a pleasure for me to contact you in order to inform you that the Spanish Society of Hospital Pharmacy has 
presented the candidacy of Ana Lozano for the upcoming Board Member elections. 
 
We have appointed to Dr Ana Lozano, Spanish Delegate in the EAHP, due to her professionalism and her great 
work developed especially in CTF and in the consolidation of the Hospital Pharmacy speciality in Spain, as well 
as her great ability for leadership. 
 
We trust that Ana Lozano is the perfect candidate to be re-elect for the Board membership. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Cecilia Martínez Fernández-Llamazares 
President 
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